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Dear Univertical,

Thank you for your generous donation to the 2017 Trine University Basic Utility Vehicle. We
are very proud to announce that we completed our vehicle and placed 5% out of 11 competing
BUVs at our competition this past April.

Our team is grateful to have donors like yourself in the community who allow teams like us to
conquer new challenges and enhance our learning experience. Without your donated hose and
miscellaneous steel we certainly would not have had such a smooth building and competing
experience.

We would especially like to thank Rob Green for his help with acquiring the materials and we
hope to have our future BUV teams stay in contact with Univertical!

Thanks again,
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